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-------- Message original --------  

Date :  Thu, 18 Aug 2011 13:10:38 +0500 (PKT) 

De :  hydropk@paknavy.gov.pk 

Pour :  mhuet@ihb.mc 

 

Dear Michael, 

 

The proposed work plan by the Chair is fully supported and efforts made in 

this regard are appreciated.  It is hoped that more time will provide both 

parties to finalize a way forward on the issue.  Further, face to face 

meeting of WG prior finalizing the report to member states is recommended. 

 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

MUHAMMAD ARSHAD 

Commodore 

Member WG 


